AH Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:14 AM
To: AH Committee

Subject: FW: Testimony for Item#: AH-1(7)

From: autumn parker <aparker8211@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:52 AM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>

Subject: Testimony for Item#: AH-1(7)

Aloha Maui County Counsil Members,

| strongly oppose the development of “affordable” housing project in Olowalu.

We absolutely need more affordable housing but this location and project are not ethically aligned.

This project has overwhelmingly been rejected by the community and will again even during a pandemic given enough
time to share this information for the public to be informed.

Again, | oppose this development to be passed due to the impacts on the fragile reef system in Olowalu and the
misleading label of this being affordable housing.

Mahalo,
Autumn Parker of Haiku



